Highway Report 10/15/2024

We have spent most of our time working on fixing damage from the August storm. Most of the major damage has been repaired with exception of the Pit bridge and Blanchard Hill bridge. Washouts have been dug out, compacted and repaved and we are putting shoulders on those areas this week. St Lawrence County paving crew paved 3 of the major washout areas for us. I would like to thank Kevin Burke and his crew for their help.

Ryan Miller resigned 2 weeks ago for a new job. I will be putting an ad in the paper for the open position.

We have started screening sand for the winter and hope to be done in a couple of weeks. We still have a good amount of sand left over from last winter. I would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.

We have been in contact with FEMA and an engineer. We have an in-person meeting scheduled for the end of the month and I met with the engineer today.

Thank you, Richard Meilleur Highway Superintendent